
MEMORANDUM 

To:  Comment File (S7-10-22) – The Enhancement and Standardization of Climate-
Related Disclosures for Investors   

From:  The Office of the Chair, U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission  

Date:  May 4, 2022 

Re:  Meeting with Investment Company Institute 

On May 4, 2022, Chair Gensler met with members of the Investment Company Institute (ICI) to 
discuss the SEC’s proposal related to the enhancement and standardization of climate-related 
disclosures for investors.  Topics discussed included materiality of disclosures, and the 
disclosure of GHG emissions and financial metrics.  

Attendees from ICI included: 

• Eric Pan, President & CEO 
• Susan Olson, General Counsel 
• Dorothy Donohue, Deputy General Counsel, Securities Regulation 

SEC staff included: 

• Jessica Wachter, Chief Economist 
• Prashant Yerramalli, Chief of Staff, Chair’s Office 
• Amanda Fischer, Senior Advisor, Chair’s Office 
• Keo Chea, Director of Public Engagement, Chair’s Office 
• Heather Slavkin Corzo, Policy Director, Chair’s Office 
• Mika Morse, Climate and ESG Policy Counsel, Chair’s Office 

 

 


